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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 24th May 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Learning number recognition and matching numerals to quantities.   
 We have shared chocolate chip fairy cakes baked by some of our friends. 
 Learning the sounds ‘n’ and ‘o’.   

Important Dates and Messages: 
 
 

 Class photographs are on Tuesday 4th June.  
 

 
 The children will need their PE kit in Nursery after the holiday. Please encourage your child to dress and 

undress independently. 
 

 After the holiday, please ensure that your child brings in water (not squash) to drink and a sunhat. 
 

 We are rearranging the Bedtime Story Session for Tuesday 18th June 5.45 – 6.30pm. Please do not arrive 
before the start time as there is a large meeting in school and parking will be tricky! 
 

 Thank you for the £5 cookery /craft donations for this half term. 
 

 Please note that timings for Sports Day on Mon 17th June have been slightly altered.  Morning 
Nursery is now 9.30 - 11.00am and Afternoon/All day is now 1.30 - 3.00pm. 
 

 We hope you all have a very happy half term holiday. Thank you for all 
your support so far this year - see you soon! 
 

  
 
 

 

Happy 4th Birthday to Curtis, Maison, Hughie . 
                      


